
October 15th, 1923*

Preâident T. Stannage Boyle, 
University of King’s College, 
North West Arm,
Halifax, N* S.

Dear President Boyle
I beg to acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of October 5th advising me that the 
University of King’s College had removed from 
Windsor to Halifax and were now carrying on in 
co-operation w.ith Dalhousie University*

I am quite sure that under the new 
conditions the University of King’s College will 
be even more prosperous than in the past*

With all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully.

I


